 

NAW-WC-05-14(M)



[image: image2.png]4

Llywydd
Presiding Officer

.






Minutes of the Meeting of the
ASSEMBLY WOMEN IN DEMOCRACY CAUCUS
Tuesday 2 December 2014
MINUTES
Present:

Rosemary Butler AM, Chair

Jocelyn Davies AM

Antoinette Sandbach AM
Joyce Watson AM

Secretariat:

Natalie Drury-Styles
Alice Randone
Al Davies
1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE.
Apologies had been received from Eluned Parrott AM.
2. MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING  - Paper WC-04-14(M)
Attendees present concurred with the minutes of the previous meeting.
3. MATTERS ARISING FROM MINUTES

There were no matters arising.

4. DRAFT REPORT 
Members present discussed, and proposed several amendments to the draft report of the Assembly Women in Democracy Caucus. These changes would be reflected in the redrafted report, which would be distributed to Caucus Members before the end of the present Assembly term.
It was suggested that the Caucus Report be launched as part of an appropriate future Pierhead event in the New Year.

5. RECOMMENDATIONS
The recommendations presented in the draft report were agreed with the following additions and amendments:
·  that the “vote@16” debate be included as an example of a campaign which could be used to encourage the future participation of girls and women in the democratic process.
·   that clarity be sought on whether party funding fell under the remit of the Independent Remuneration Board and, if so, whether consideration could be given to the amount of this funding being conditional upon the degree of gender equality achieved by the Assembly’s parties.
·   that Members discuss the Caucus and its work in meetings and events around Wales. The planned “Assembly days” was discussed as a possible opportunity for this.
6. LOOKING FORWARD
It was agreed that the Caucus would seek to organise a future meeting with Catrin Griffith of the BBC, along with representatives of the other media outlets in Wales, to discuss how they proposed presenting a positive gender balance of their political coverage.
The Presiding Officer also made reference to the CALRE (Conference of European Regional Legislative Assemblies) network for Speakers, at which the Assembly was represented. The Presiding Officer would be Charing the Gender Equality Working Group as part of CALRE’s 2015 work programme, and this would include a meeting on the Assembly Estate, in which Caucus Members could participate. 
7. AOB

There was no other business
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